
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

November 18, 2018 
Prelude 

Call to Worship 

Welcome 

Gathering Hymn 

     What is this place                                              HWB #1 

Children’s Time 

Offering        

O day of God, draw nigh                                    HWB #370    

Sharing Time  

Congregational Prayer                

Scripture     Psalm 16,(Pg. #290); Daniel12:1-3(Pg. 474);  

         Mark 13:1-8(Pg. #536); Hebrews10:11-25(Pg. #634)  

Sermon              “The beginning of the end?  

                          Or the end of the beginning?”          

Sending Hymn  

     New earth, heavens new                              HWB #299 
Benediction 

Musical Response 

Postlude 

 

 

 

 

 



•     Pray that farmers have a safe and abundant harvest season 

• Family of Marie Kleinsasser(96),- pray for peace and comfort with 

her passing 

• Glenda Langeland and family-for the passing of her mother  

      LuCilla Dewald 

• Matt Glanzer - Continued prayer for he and his family  

•  Additional praises or concerns 

 

TODAY - November 18 

Greeters: Marj Hofer & Joyce Hofer 
9:45 am: Worship Service 
Accompanists: Paige Zachariasen 
Worship Leader: Les Rensink 
Children’s Time: Barbie Hofer 
Message: S. Roy Kaufman 
Coffee Time: Jarrod & Bekka Kramer 
10:45: Sunday School for all ages 
 

NEXT SUNDAY - November 25 

Greeters: LaVonne Tschetter & Marj Hofer 
9:45 am: Worship Service 

Accompanist: Amy Hofer Vetch 
Worship Music: Steve Mendel 
Worship Leader:  
Children’s Time:  
Message:  S. Roy Kaufman 
Coffee Time: Steve Mendel 
10:45: Sunday School for all ages 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



December 5, 7:30pm: Annual Church Meeting 

December 14: HMC Christmas Cookie Walk to benefit     

                       Matt Glanzer, Sr. Citizen Center 
December 9, 10:00am: Children’s Christmas Program 
                      12:00pm: Brunch                                

                                     
                           
 

November Projects 
Congregational Ministries: CPMC MW/ CPMC– Cash 

                                          Donation                                                    

Children's S.S. Department: Bethany Food Pantry      

                                                                       

 
Pre-Service Gathering 
Starting Sunday, November 25, at 9:30 am there will be a time 

of gathering to sing 2-3 hymns.  Feel free to join 

us as we gather in song.  I will select the hymns 

but if anyone has a suggestion please let me 
know.  Maybe you have a favorite hymn we have 

not used in a while and would like to sing    

  it.  Feel free to talk to me, email me or slip a note 

in my mailbox.  

 Blessings, Amy Hofer Vetch 

 
 

 

 

 

This year's Annual Meeting of the Hutter-

thal Mennonite Church will be held on  

Wednesday, December 5 at 7:30 PM.   
Please make plans to attend. 

 
 



Community and Beyond 
Swan Lake Christian Camp is raffling off a Christmas Quilt  

donated by the Stitch & Rippers Quilt Guild of Springfield, SD. 

The quilt measures 68in.X 76.5 in.  

Tickets are being sold for $5 each or 3 for $10. You may view the 
quilt in church today and purchase tickets by seeing  

Joyce Hofer. The drawing will be held December 3rd. 

 

Believe it or not, it’s that time of year again!   

The Et Cetera Shoppe is seeking donations of peppernut  
cookies for us to sell as an additional holiday fundraiser for 

Mennonite Central Committee. Peppernuts baked from your fa-

vorite recipe can be brought to the shop ANYTIME. We begin 

selling them on the morning after Thanksgiving! Bring your pep-

pernuts in Ziploc bags or ice cream pails and we will package 

them here. This can be a fun project to do with grandchildren, 
mentees, friends, Sunday School classes, etc. Your heart will be 

filled with the joy of giving, and your house will be filled with the 

aroma of the holidays!    

   

Schmeckfest 2019 will be held on March 29 and 

30, April 5 and 6.  It is again time to prayerfully consider how 

you can help with this major fund raiser for Freeman Acade-

my.  Please check your calendars as Joline Thomas will be in 
church on November 25th with notebook in hand to accept 

your food and worker contributions.  The sooner you sign up you 

have a better opportunity to contribute when and where it works 

best for you. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information on Hutterthal Mennonite Church happenings visit 
www.HMCFreeman.org 

 

 

Pastor Contact Information:  

jackscandrett4@gmail.com 

Pastor Jack’s Mobile: 717.917.4673 
Church office contact # 605.400.3249 

Bekka Kramer, Admin. Asst.  


